
Next Generation will be rehearsing from 10:15-10:40 on Sunday mornings.   

This group will rehearse opposite Sunday School, and is geared toward children Grade 4-7.  They 

will sing roughly every 6 weeks on Sunday morning. 

Next Generation will resume on September 25,. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

With the coming of Fall our music ensembles here at St. Paul resume after a well-deserved break.  The following 

groups are groups that are always happy to have new members, and serve the members of St. Paul through music 

ministry.  There's a place for you! (I checked...) 

Chancel Choir, which rehearses from 7:15-8:45, rehearses either in the choir room or the sanctu-

ary, and sings most Sundays.  No audition is required.  This would be a great time to join us if you 

are interested in our trip to Germany and the Czech Republic next summer; see Dan for more infor-

mation. The choir sings a wide variety of music, from Renaissance to the best of recent composers. 

Men's and Women's Ensembles sing every 4-6 weeks and typically rehearse the week before and the week they sing, 

These groups sing a variety of styles of music. 

 

Thanks to all who serve the church in this important ministry. It is appreciated by many. 

Peace in Christ,  

Dan 

B Street Band serves as music leaders for the Celebration service. Scott Wilson and 

Sam Murray co-direct this group, and if you are interested in being part of the band, 

please contact the office. 

Glory Ringers, which rehearses 6-7 pm, rings every 4-6 weeks.  Some music-reading background is 

helpful.  We are in need of "subs" as well as ongoing members. They rehearse upstairs in the bell room/

music library except the weeks they ring, which are in the sanctuary. Glory Ringers and ensembles will re-

sume on September 14. 


